
2018 – QUINTE CAT CLUB BAKING  

 

 

For the very first time Quinte Cat Club’s Julie Tames is taking pre-orders for her 

extremely popular, scrumptiously delicious, not to mention famous Apple Pies.  These 

pies can be pre-ordered prior to Friday afternoon, June 15th, 2018 for the very low 

Cost of $12.00 per pie.  Pies will be delivered to the Quinte Cat Show at the Quinte 

Curling Rink on June 24th, 2018. 

 

 

    
 

 

Also, for those of you who remember Julie’s very delicious Banana Bread served at last 

year’s Cat Show she will also be taking pre-orders for her Banana Bread (full size loaf) 

at only $7.00 per loaf.  This bread will be baked on site at the Quinte Curling Rink, 

therefore will be extremely fresh. 

 

 
 

 

Below you will find an order form, which should be completed and e-mailed to Julie at 

justoriamesebreeder@gmail.com, immediately, if not sooner. Obviously, Julie can only 

provide a limited amount of these pies and banana breads so I would suggest you place 

your order as early as possible, mine is already in.  Imagine the smell of that homemade 

Apple Pie warming in the oven as you are enjoying your pie topped off with a scoop of 

mailto:justoriamesebreeder@gmail.com


vanilla ice cream, or a slice of sharp cheddar, or both …………………… definitely 

heaven in your mouth.  The banana bread is so delicious just sliced or topped off with 

your favorite butter or jam. 

 

All profits from the sale of the items will be donated to the Quinte Cat Club. 

  

Thank you so much for your support and we do hope to see you at the Show on June 

24th, 2018 

 

 

Eleanor Hodgson, President, Quinte Cat Club  

Julie Tames, Member, Quinte Cat Club, 

Della Graham, Secretary, Quinte Cat Club 
 

ORDER FOR HOME BAKED APPLIE PIES & BANANA BREAD 

 

DATE: ______________________ 

 

NAME: _______________________ 

 

QUANITY _______ APPLE PIES @ $12.00/PIE  TOTAL ________________ 

 

QUANITY _______ BANANA BREAD @ $7.00 PER LOAF  TOTAL ________________  

 

PLEASE FORWARD  ORDER FORM TO JULIE TAMES AT 

justoriamesebreeder@gmail.com PRIOR TO FRIDAY,  JUNE 15TH, 2018 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE QUITE CAT CLUB  
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